
Weekly Survey results: 2/27/2017
Office Rep. Paul Seaton

Very Concerned, 
35, 78%

Somewhat 
Concerned, 6, 13%

Very Unconcerned, 
4, 9%

Question 1: How concerned are you about cost shifting from the state 
to municipalities/boroughs due to continued budget reductions?

Very Concerned Somewhat Concerned Very Unconcerned

No, 11, 24%

Yes, 34, 76%

Question 2: Do you support HB115: State Revenue Restructuring Act? 

No Yes
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